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Meeting Minutes
April 17, 2014
	Present:
	Glenda Riggs, Paula Dickson, Cathy Wagner, Barrett Kahl, Charlotte Neely, Corey Root


	Next meeting:
	May 15, 2014 – 9:00 am at CCA




	
	


Meeting was called to order at 11:05



Discussion began with Ms. Riggs informing the committee that there is funding remaining for Carteret County and that the funds need to be expended by June 30, 3014.  She shared an email   from Amy Cole at NCDHHS informing of the funding available.  The group discussed their continuing concerns regarding the extensive case management required and how they might manage this within the various agenices.  Paula invited Suzanne Gifford from her staff to join the conversation and Suzanne assured her that their case management team could provide the necessary case management required by the grantors, however there were still concerns about the expense that this extensive case management would require.  Junie Christian, the Executive Director of Onslow Women’s Shelter, offered information regarding the manner in which the Onslow program managed these funds through the United Way who acts as their fiscal agent.  
Minutes of March meeting presented and a motion was made by Paula Dickson to approve them as presented, seconded by Cathy Wagner, motion carried.
Announcements
Ms. Riggs announced that the request to modify the budget to allow for additional case management funding was approved by Amy Cole, and presented the group with copies of the modified budget.  Ms. Riggs reminded the group that they had to spend the funds prior to June 30, 2014.  Ms. Riggs provided the group with websites necessary to obtain client reporting forms and time sheets required for rapid re-housing fund expenditures.  At this time the meeting was turned over to Corey Root for her presentation to the group.
Discussion
Corey Root began her presentation with some background and information regarding the background, purpose and vision of the NC BoS CoC.  She explained the structure and responsibilities of the steering committee and the purpose, duties and responsibilities of the regional committees, and how they were formed.  Discussion among the group continued regarding the HMIS and Point in Time count.  Corey then spoke at length on homelessness and explained HEARTH to the group and the goal of ensuring that individuals and families becoming homeless be returned to permanent housing within 30 days.  This prompted further discussion among the group about the difficulties in meeting this goal within our own communities.  Corey explained the Federal strategic plan, types of programs, funding and the CoC responsibilities.  Additionally, the application process was discussed and Corey encouraged the group to call for clarification on any questions or concerns.  At the end of the presentation, Corey, Paula Dickson and Glenda Riggs toured the Coastal Community Action facility and then Corey and Glenda went on to the Domestic Violence Program for Corey to tour the shelter facility.




Roundtable
With no further business to discuss between the group, the meeting was adjourned at 12:15 pm.  Paula and Glenda will meet prior to the next regional meeting to discuss the upcoming application process.  
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